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Benoit Fresse

Directeur Laboratoire Paul Painlevé — UMR 8524
Université de Lille, CNRS
direction-painleve@univ-lille.fr

+33 320 434 571

Professor First-name Last-name
Department AA

University BB

Mailing address

December 14, 2023

Dear Professor First-name Last-name,

We would like to invite you to visit the Laboratoire Paul Painlevé of the University of Lille
from Month dd until Month dd, YYYY, in order to carry out research with Professor My-first-
name My-last-name on the “proposal subject”. During your stay, we will be able to provide you
an access to our working facilities (office space, internet access, research library). We sincerely

hope that you will be able to accept this invitation, and we look forward to welcoming you in

Lille.
Yours sincerely

/Benoit Fresse/
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